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Spring Greetings from the Carson City Historical Society!   
Dear Members and Friends, 
Happy Spring! Carson City is dazzling in her seasonal finery—flowering trees, blooming bushes, and lush greenery 
make this the perfect time to get outside and celebrate the beauty all around us. 
We’re welcoming the season with a wonderful lineup of events, and we’d love for you to be part of it! Whether you're 
attending, volunteering, or bringing friends along, there’s something for everyone this April. 
n Open House at the Foreman-
Roberts House Museum 
Sunday, April 13 | 1:00–3:00 PM 
Bring the whole family for a charming 
afternoon of history and hospitality! Enjoy a 
docent-led tour of the Foreman-Roberts 
House Museum and the Carriage House, 
along with light refreshments. 
n Victorian Easter Tea at the Carriage 
House 
Saturday, April 19 | 1:00–3:00 PM 
Join us for our Second Victorian Tea in 
celebration of the Easter season. Our last 
tea was a delightful success, and we can’t 
wait to welcome you back for another 
afternoon of conversation, treats, and 
timeless elegance. 
n Special Lecture: Carson City: Then 
and Now 
Sunday, April 27 | 1:00–3:00 PM 
Brewery Arts Center Grand Ballroom 
We’re honored to host local historian Jed 
Block for this fascinating look at our city's 
past and present. This engaging talk also 
serves as a fundraiser for the Historical 
Society. Thank you, Jed, for your continued 
generosity and passion! 
We hope you’ll join us for one—or all!—of 
these lovely events. Spring is the perfect 
time to reconnect with our city’s rich 
history and each other. 
 
With warmest regards, 
Liz Cain 
President, Carson City Historical Society 
775-315-9111 



Coming this May, save the dates 
 

Three-day, mid-May, tea and publishing arts 
series, Thursday, May 15 through Saturday, 
May 17; Foreman Roberts Museum, park & 
carriage house; curated by Sharon Alexander, 
details to follow. 


